
Police  seek  help  to  trace
missing 16-year-old boy

Police are asking for the help of
the public to trace a 16-years-old
reported missing in Edinburgh.
Kelvin Boamah was reported missing around 0900am on Thursday,
15 May, from the Capella Gardens area.

Please contact us on 101, if you can help, quoting reference
number 0832 of Thursday, 15 May, 2025.
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